
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Hello Bellewood residents. My family and I hope that each of you had a very Merry 
Christmas, a Happy Holiday and a wonderful New Year. Hopefully you were able to notice 
the red decorative bows that we placed all over the city. I would like to recognize my wife, 
Sara, for taking the initiative to get those made and placed on every street. I would also like 
to thank Franny Heyburn and Emmy Kupper for their help in volunteering to take those off 
and delivering back to us so that we can save them for next year. 

The weather has been both mild and cold for this time of year which has not lead to any 
snow accumulation to date. If and when we do get some accumulation, please know that 
we do have a continued agreement to have our city roads cleared of snow. With wintertime, 
colder weather, and dark mornings, there is only one other thing that you can count on and 
that is the annual Bellewood property taxes in your mailbox. Please make sure you have 
received your property tax bill(s) in the mail. Several of our residents have a unique plot 
where they have 2 property tax bills. Don’t forget about that second bill. As has been 
customary from years past, if you pay your property tax bill BEFORE March 1, 2020, you 
will receive a 40% discount. Don’t miss out! If you have misplaced your bill and need a 
second copy, please email us at CityOfBellewoodKY@gmail.com and we will take care of 
that for you.


With each passing day, we are getting one day closer to spring. Over the 
next few months, we will gain between 90 seconds and two minutes of 
daylight each day. The commission hopes everyone had a safe New Year 
and that 2020 is a prosperous and joyful one for you. 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 - Mayor Mark Klein


 

BELLEWOOD COMMISSION 

St. Matthews Library

3940 Grandview Ave.


We meet on the 2nd Tuesday of 
every month 

SAVE THE DATE 

Bellewood city taxes have been 
sent out. Pay BEFORE March 1, 
2020 to qualify for the discount!

LEAP YEAR TRIVIA  

Did you know it actually takes the 
Earth a little longer than a year to 

travel around the Sun — 365 
days, 5 hours, 48 minutes, and 46 

seconds, to be exact.
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2020 CITY OF BELLEWOOD TREE GIVEAWAY 
Over the last several years our city has slowly lost several mature trees 
due to mother nature, renovations, and age. We have lost the canopy 
of beautiful trees that have lined the streets of our city. To that end, the 
commission wants to offer up 10 TREES FOR FREE to be planted in 
the easement of 10 different homes within the city. Currently, we offer 
up to $150 for trees (black maple, sugar maple, blue ash, ginkgo, 
white oak and others) to be planted within 10-15 ft of the road. Are you 
willing to plant a new tree in your front yard? Are you worried about 
the leaves that will be falling in your yard? If you are, remember that 
these trees take years and years before they mature and before leaves 
and extra yard maintenance is required. We would love to get requests 
from residents so that we can have these planted in the spring. If you 
are interested, please email us at CityOfBellewoodKY@gmail.com and we will make it happen.


RUMPKE WASTE AND RECYCLING REMINDERS 


Trash Service


• Rear door service is offered for up to three (3) thirty-one gallon (31) gallon containers each week  


• Placing the containers at the curb is OPTIONAL, however, it is a nice thing to do if you are able


Recycling Service


• The green recycling can should be placed at the curb each week 


• Rumpke asks that recyclables be placed loosed in the container and that you don’t bag them 


Bulky/Junk Items


• Rumpke will collect one bulky item per week such as a mattress, appliance or couch


• Batteries, tires, hazardous materials, dry wall, concrete, bricks, and rock WILL NOT be picked up

 

ARE YOU ON SOCIAL MEDIA? 
FOLLOW THE CITY OF BELLEWOOD!!! 

Email: CityofBellewoodKY@gmail.com 
Twitter: @CityOfBellewood 

FaceBook: City of Bellewood 
Instagram: CityOfBellewood

LOCAL ACTIVITIES TO CONSIDER THAT ARE 
FUN AND FAMILY FRIENDLY 

Louisville Boat, RV, and Sportshow

Jan 22-26 


BrickUniverse Louisville Lego Fan Expo

Feb 1-2 

NEIGHBORHOOD CONTACT BOOKLET 

The commission would like to put together a 
city-wide directory of names, addresses and 
emails. We collected a lot of emails from the 

block party and looking to add those we 
missed. Please email us your preferred email. 


CityOfBellewoodKY@gmail.com

RUMPKE CONTACT INFORMATION 

• Contact Rumpke at least 24 hours in advance for a 
bulky item pick-up especially if you have a freon 
contained appliance as this requires special handling


• You can reach Rumpke at 1-800-828-8171 or find out 
more information online at www.RUMPKE.com


•

COMMISSION CORNER
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